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~August 28, 2023

Solano County Board of Supervisors
Attn: Board Clerk

675 Texas Street, Ste 6500
Fairfield, CA 94533

RE: Solano Resource Conservation District Board of Director Appointments

The Solano Resource Conservation District (SRCD) respectfully requests that the Solano County
Board of Supervisors review the enclosed application to fill one of the two vacancies on the
Solano RCD Board of Directors whose terms expired November 26, 2026. This request is in
accordance with Solano RCD Resolution #02-103 which authorizes the Solano County Board of
Supervisors to appoint SRCD Directors in lieu of an election. A Notice of Vacancy was posted
according to Section 54974 of the Government Code at the SRCD office at 1170 N. Lincoln St.,
Dixon, California and on the Solano RCD website.

The Solano Resource Conservation District Board of Directors would like to thank the Solano
County Board of Supervisors in advance for their time and consideration in this matter.

Chris Rose
Executive Director, Solano RCD

Enclosures:
Application to serve as SRCD Directors from:
Glenda Riddle  (Current Associate Director)

Restore - Enhance - Educate - Protect





